
BOROUGH OF FREEHOLD 

NOTICE OF DATE CHANGE FOR THE 
COUNCIL MEETING 

In accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, be advised that the date 
for the meeting of the Mayor and Council of the Borough of Freehold 
scheduled for Monday, May 20, 2024 has been RESCHEDULED to 
Tuesday, May 21 , 2024 at 6:30 PM. 

Notice of this change is posted in accordance with the Open Public Meetings 
Act. 

Any interested parties requiring additional information may contact the 
office of the Borough Clerk, Monday through Friday, 8:30 AM-4:30 PM. 
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Traci L. DiBenedetto 

Borough Clerk 


